
On Wednesday, Dec. 15 we’ll be hosting an online meeting for you 
to have your final say — tell your negotiating team what you want 
us to prioritize in bargaining. With this feedback, we can ensure 
the membership’s voice is heard and that the improvements we 
push for in bargaining will support everyone’s wellbeing.

Last Friday, our bargaining survey closed. Thank you to all who 
participated. At our meeting we’ll discuss the results and give 
everyone a chance to provide final feedback before we prepare 
our ingoing proposals, which we’ll present to the employer in the 
New Year.

Below is the meeting information. We look forward to seeing you!

The meetings will be held on zoom on Wed. Dec. 15. One is at 
1pm and one is at 5pm (the same link works for both).

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/97066822388

Dial by your location
+1 647 558 0588 Canada
+1 587 328 1099 Canada
Meeting ID: 970 6682 2388

Alberta Union of Provincial Employees
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T: 1-800-232-7284  F: (780) 930-3392
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BARGAINING
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ALBERTA UNION OF PROVINCIAL EMPLOYEES

IMPORTANT ONLINE MEETING TO DISCUSS SURVEY RESULTS. 
HAVE YOUR SAY.

REVERA 
RIVERBEND
LOCAL: 047
CHAPTER: 042
NURSING CARE & GSS

REVERA RIVERBEND
NEGOTIATIONS TEAM MEMBERS:
Jean Shier 780-486-6288 (H) or 780-952-8117 (C) jeanshier@gmail.com
Elizabeth Royal 780-504-5144 (C) lroyal@shaw.ca
Victoire (Vicky) Mulatris 587-879-9752 (C) vicky.mulatris@hotmail.com  

Alternate: 
Mary Ann Suguitan 780-399-7740 (C) meannaquino@yahoo.ca

AUPE RESOURCE STAFF:
Merryn Edwards, Negotiations – 780-952-1951 m.edwards@aupe.org
Michelle Szalynski, Organizing –403-634-8262 m.szalynski@aupe.org
Celia Shea, Communications – 780-720-8122 c.shea@aupe.org
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